
 

 

Friday Flyer 2022 
Dear Walter Families, 
 
We have had a good week this week; it has been very eventful as usual. We have 
completed the Phonics Screening Check and we are so proud of the amazing progress and 
achievement of each and every one of our Year 1 children; they have worked so hard and 
so have the wonderful teaching staff. 
 
Year 2 have been to Woolley Firs; the centre remembered our school from before the 
pandemic and said that we are their favourite visitors as the children are so well-behaved 
and so knowledgeable!  They loved it.  There was so much to see and do and the weather 
was great too.  Thank you to everyone who made it possible. 
 

   

   

   



   

   
 
Sunflowers for Ukraine 
Please help the School Council to raise money to help Ukrainian Refugees by buying a 
sunflower picture created by one of the children in Year 1 and Year 2.  These are not the 
originals so you do not need to buy your own child’s picture. 
The children from the school council will be selling the pictures after school in the hall.  You 
can choose how much you would like to pay, from £1 upwards! 
The children have produced these beautiful sunflowers as they are the national flower of 
Ukraine and displaying one would show your support as well as brighten up your home.  We 
are hoping to raise at least £100!  CASH ONLY. 
 
If your child is in the School Council and you are able to help them sell pictures at the end of 
the day please collect them from their teacher and then go into the hall.  If your child is in the 
School Council and Energy Kidz we will take them to sell pictures. 
 
You can buy as many pictures as you would like and order further copies if required. 
 

 
 

 
 

The School Council are VERY excited! 
 
Ms Rees got MARRIED!!!!! 
 

 

 



 
Congratulations to Ms Rees who is now Mrs Bell (although she won’t be changing her name 
in school until September!)  As you can see she made the most beautiful bride and some of 
us were lucky enough to be able to share her very happy and romantic wedding her, her 
beautiful daughter and her lovely husband. We all wish Mr and Mrs Bell a very happy life 
together.  
 
Wokingham Bikeathon 
Please see the information below from Wokingham Borough Council:  it sounds like a very 
exciting family event. 
 

 



 
Stars of the Week 
A wonderful bunch of superstars this week; well done all of you.  

     

     
 
Trees for School 
We have requested a tree pack from the Woodland Trust (thank you Mrs Gibbs) and it has 
been confirmed that we have been successful. 

 
We will receive 30 sapling trees in November which we plant along our boundaries to St 
Paul’s and the Oxford Road.  We will have a new cherry tree for the raised bed that Mr 
Fennel has build to replace the worn-out stage.  This will be our spring bed, filled also with 
spring flowering bulbs to enjoys in March 2023! 



 
 

Sports Days 2022 
Sports Day for Year 1 and Year 2 is on Friday 24th June on St Paul’s Field, all parents and 
carers welcome from 9:00 until about 11:15.  More information will follow as soon as 
possible.  Foundation Stage Sports Day has moved to Monday 11th July at 2:00 pm due to 
unforeseen circumstances.  Families (including younger siblings) welcome. 
 
Bodhi the Pirate Dog 
We are very excited to announce that Bodhi the Pirate Dog, and is owner, children’s author 
Alison H. Simpson on Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th July 2022.  This is a wonderful 
opportunity for the children to meet a real-life author and her dog Bodhi (I think Walter will 
enjoy the visits). 

 
You will have received a letter today explaining how you can buy a book for your own 
household, there is an opportunity to have the booked signed by the author too! 
 
Excellent work in Class 
These two children have excelled in their learning this week: Alex wrote four brilliant 
sentences ALL BY HIMSELF about her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II! Giulia has drawn the 
most incredible illustration of the mermaid and the whale from What the Ladybird heard at 
the Seaside. 
 



   
 
Here we have Alby in his brand-new glasses; he is so pleased and is now able to see all my 
wrinkles!  He also got a values badge today.  Well done Alby! 

 
 
 

• We have Maypole Dancing 22nd June all day 

• KS1 Sports Day 24th June in the morning at St Paul's with parents 

• FS Sports Day Monday 11th July in the afternoon. 

• 9th July (Saturday) School Fair 

• 12th and 13th July Year 2 Performance “The Bee Musical” 

• 14th July Leavers Disco 4:30 – 6:00pm  

• 19th July Leavers Assemblies (Y2) x 3 

• 19th July End of Term~ finishing an hour early 
 
And finally, 
Max is very happy to introduce he gorgeous new puppy!  This is Rolo, an 8 week old 
Cocker Spaniel.  He seems to be bringing lots of happiness already. 
 



 
 
 
Judy Wheeler Headteacher 
  
 

 


